OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRINCIPAL
SONARI COLLEGE, SONARI

Notification

Date:- 27-10-2021

It is hereby informed to all the students of B.A. 1%
Semester, B.Sc. 1% Semester and H.S. 1% Year that they have
to submit the Photocopy of their Original Marksheet for
verification and subsequent upload in the Web-portal.

Accordingly, Students are directed to submit the
Photocopy of their Original Marksheet in the Computer
Room of the College within 2" November, 2021. If any
student fails to submit the Marksheet, his/her admission will
stand cancelled.
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Computer Branch, Sonari College for information and
uploading in the College website.



